I would like to get a test for the COVID-19 virus. I do not want to have to search through websites defined the locations where they are being done that day. I don't want to have to drive half an hour to 45 minutes away to get this test done. I don't want to have to get a doctor's permission to get this test done. Since both our federal in our state government have told us that there are enough tests available, I believe there is a very simple solution that would work for everyone without causing any inconvenience. Every pharmacy that has a drive-up window could administer these tests in a no touch manner with a trusted pharmacist at the other end. The pharmacy could notify the individual with a text, email or even a phone call within 24 hours. Even the homeless could get tested, just make the lane a walk up at posted times, I'm sure the pharmacies can find a way to work out some relatively minor snags. I believe this is a solution that should be considered by our Governor and the President. We have a trusted healthcare network in place, the pharmacies that have been involved in our healthcare for decades.

Ron Feinsod Mayor City of Venice